

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

27<sup>th</sup> June 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Advance notification of a proposed closure and a change to the Staff Training Day in July

We are writing to inform you of a possible school closure on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July. We have heard from the NUT that they are calling their members to take strike action on this day. Once we have confirmation on the impact to school we will inform you immediately of any decision to close.

## **Training Day**

Thank you to our Muslim parents and carers who have informed us that Eid will now fall on Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> July and not on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> July as initially thought. Therefore **school will be closed on Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> July** and **NOT** on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> July for staff training and to coincide with this celebration.

We are sorry for any inconvenience due to this change.

Yours sincerely,

J Reynolds and H Turner Heads of School















